

January 26, 2004

Andrew Drummond
Special Projects Officer
Committee on Academic Policy and Programs
Room 106
Simcoe Hall
27 King's College Circle
University of Toronto
Toronto, Ontario
M5S 1A1

Dear Mr. Drummond:

Please find the enclosed proposal for the establishment of a Part-Time Distance Education Doctor of Pharmacy Program, at the University of Toronto. This proposal is being forwarded for the approval of the Committee on Academic Policy and Programs.

The proposal has been approved by the Committee on the Pharm.D. Program, on December 15, 2003, and was subsequently approved by the Executive Committee of Faculty Council for the Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy, on January 16, 2004.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 946-3768, if you require further information.

Sincerely,

Thomas E.R. Brown, Pharm.D. Associate Professor and Director Doctor of Pharmacy Program

Cc: Vivek Goel, Deputy Provost K. Wayne Hindmarsh, Dean